---------- Original Message ----------
From: Rhyannon Blythe <Rhyannon.Blythe@NIHRC.ORG>
To: "ebco@ebco-beoc.org" <ebco@ebco-beoc.org>
Date: 31/01/2022 13:45
Subject: RE: EBCO’s Annual Report 2021 and broader cooperation
 
 
Dear Ms Tsouni, 
 
Thank you for your letter to the Northern Ireland Human Rights Commission in respect of your research report on conscientious objection in the context of military service. Please accept my apologies for the delay in our response. This is not an issue that our organisation has been engaged with, and I note we are not represented separately in your previous reports. Northern Ireland is a devolved region within the UK, and the UK government retains responsibility for defence and national security matters. Therefore, we would not have anything to contribute on this issue. We have engaged with the broader issue of conscientious objection albeit in the context of the provision of abortion services. I would be happy to provide more information on this issue it is of interest to you organisation. Please do not hesitate to contact me again in this regard.
 
I wish you well with the publication of your report. 
 
Many thanks and regards,
 
Ms Rhyannon Blythe
Director (Legal, Research and Investigations, and Advice to Government)
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